
In line with our School Policies, it is expected that all International Students at Glenview Primary 
School will:  
 
●​ Abide by and not violate the laws of New Zealand;  

●​ Adhere to our BOB Here values and guidelines;  

●​ Follow the rules and programme set by classroom teacher;  

●​ Complete their school work and participate in extracurricular activities to the best of their ability;  

●​ Attend school every day unless they are sick or there are special circumstances;  

●​ Be on time to school and classes;  

●​ Only use approved devices to support class work.  
 
Please view our School Policies at https://glenview.schooldocs.co.nz/ 
 
Glenview School has a zero tolerance for bullying or discrimination. If you feel that an International student is 

being treated unfairly, please contact the Senior Leadership Team and they will look into the matter. 
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